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Memorandum 
 
Date:   June 21, 2019 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Scott Morgan, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2019049161 

Palo Corona Regional Park General Development Plan 

 

Pursuant to the attached letter, the Lead Agency has extended the review period for the 

above referenced project to July 29, 2019 to accommodate the review process.  All other 

project information remains the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

cc:  Rafael Payan 
Monterey Peninsula Regional Park District 
4860 Carmel Valley Road  
Carmel, CA 93923 

 
 



Monterey Peninsula Regional Park District 
P.O. Box 223340 • Carmel, California 93922 14860 Carmel Valley Road• Carmel, California 93923 

June 20, 2019 

State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 
via email: state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 

RE: Palo Corona Regional Park General Development Plan (SCH #2019049161) IS-MND 
Comment Period Extension Request 

State Clearinghouse: 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Kelly Sorenson - Ward 1 

ksorenson@mprpd.org 
Marina, northern Ft. Ord 

Shane Anderson - Ward 2 
shanea@mprpd.org 

Seaside, northern Sand City, 
southern Ft. Ord 

Katie Pofahl - Ward 3 
kpofahl@mprpd.org 

Monterey, southwest Seaside, 
southern Sand City, Del Rey Oaks 

Kathleen Lee - Ward 4 
klee@rnprpd.org 

Pacific Grove, New Monterey, 
northern Pebble Beach 

Monta Potter - Ward 5 
rnpotter@rnprpd.org 

Carmel, Carmel Valley, 
Big Sur, southern Pebble Beach 

GENERAL MANAGER 
Rafael Payan, PhD 

payan@rnprpd.org 

The purpose of this letter is to extend the public comment period for the Palo Corona Regional Park General 
Development Plan Initial Study-Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS-MND) (SCH #2019049161). The current public 
comment period is April 29, 2019 to June 28, 2019. As the Lead Agency, th~ Monterey Peninsula Regional Park 
District would like to extend the comment period an additional 30 days, to July 29, 2019. 

Please notify reviewing agencies and update the CEQAnet Web Portal to reflect this change. 

Sincerely, 

Rafael Payan 
General Manager 
Monterey Peninsula Regional Park District 
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